

BBC Children in Need PO Box 648 Salford M5 OLB

+44 (0)345 609 0015 pudsey@bbc.co.uk

Seaton Delaval First School Western Avenue Seaton Delaval Whitley Bay **NE25 0EP** 

00214

27th January 2020

Dear Seaton Delaval First School,

Thank you so much for your donation of £196.00 to BBC Children in Need.

The energy, creativity and generosity from all of our nurseries, schools and colleges has been truly fantastic. We're so grateful to you for getting together to be a part of it and we hope you had fun fundraising!

The money you have raised means that we can continue to support disadvantaged children and young people across the UK, so that they can live safe, happy lives and have the chance to reach their potential.

If you'd like to find out more about the difference your fundraising makes, head over to www.bbcchildreninneed. co.uk/schools/ where you can sign up for our newsletter, read stories and learn more about some of the children you've helped.

Once again, many thanks from Official Education Partner Twinkl and the team at BBC Children in Need.

Best wishes,

Simon Antrobus Chief Executive, BBC Children in Need

bbc.co.uk/pudsey









BBC Children in Need is a company limited by guarantee, under company number; 04725022 and a charity registered with the Charity Commission for England and Wates under number; 802052 and the Office of the Scottish Charity Regulator under number; 802057 whose registered office is 880 Children in Need, Ground Floor Bridge House, MediaCityUK, Salford M50 28H.

INDE

Receipt	Receipt number
Received the sum of £ 196.00	GFM18023 22100
For the BBC Children in Need Appeal	
From Seaton Delaval First School	
Date 27/01/2020	